
March 23, 2022 

 

Subject: Nocona Hills Water Supply Annual  

Meeting 

 

 

NHOA Members:  The Annual Meeting of the 

Nocona Hills Water Supply Corporation has been 

changed to April 23, 2022, at 10:00 AM 

 

In viewing our Bylaws, we determined that our 

notification did not meet all our requirements for 

posting and the month of the meeting.  With the 3rd 

Saturday in April being Easter weekend we 

moved the Annual meeting one week later in the 

month. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Kenny Nelson 

Office Manager 

 

 

 


